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REPORT OF THE HEAD OF ICT SERVICES AND THE CITY TREASURER


TO THE CUSTOMER AND SUPPORT SERVICES LEAD MEMBER

ON Monday, 23 March, 2009

TITLE : ICT Infrastructure Investment for Schools Data Backup and Archive

RECOMMENDATIONS :

It is recommended that the loaned equipment currently being used to backup the schools data together with additional archiving capacity is purchased immediately funded from the remaining funds in 2008/09 in the sum of £95,000 and funded from leasing or unsupported borrowing as determined by the City Treasurer

That as this is an upgrade to existing equipment purchased under the previously approved Project Serve, standing orders to be waived and that the council’s existing suppliers; Dell and EMC be used. 


EXECUTIVE SUMMARY :

In light of the changed timescales for the BSF managed service contract from September 2009 to September 2010, investment is required in additional data storage capacity to continue to deliver ICT infrastructure services to Salford Schools for the protection of data stored on their servers until the BSF managed ICT service is in place. This will involve  use of funds originally planned to be given up as savings in 2009/10  

The cost of acquiring the necessary additional storage will be £95,000. This can be leased or unsupported borrowing used over 5 years at a revenue cost of approximately £20,000 pa. This can be met from the existing revenue budget

However it is anticipated that savings can be made in 2009-10, the level of which being dependent on the final approved BSF provider, the role of ICT services and the take up of Primary Schools to join the managed service.  

A further report will be presented to lead member briefing accordingly during 2009, outlining the savings and investments for the following years in line with the five year managed service contract from September 2010.

The additional capacity purchased will be reusable by the Council in the future whatever the final outcome of the BSF managed service contract 


BACKGROUND DOCUMENTS :

(Available for public inspection)

None

ASSESSMENT OF RISK:

There is a significant risk of data loss without the new capacity in place
	


SOURCE OF FUNDING:

Revenue budget
	


COMMENTS OF THE STRATEGIC DIRECTOR OF CUSTOMER AND SUPPORT SERVICES (or his representative):

1. LEGAL IMPLICATIONS




Provided by :NA
2. FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS



Provided by :Yes- joint report with City Treasurer
3. ICT STEERING GROUP IMPLICATIONS


Provided by:NA
PROPERTY (if applicable):

NA
HUMAN RESOURCES (if applicable):

NA
CONTACT OFFICER :

M Willetts
KEY DECISION :


WARD(S) TO WHICH REPORT RELATE(S):

Not Applicable

KEY COUNCIL POLICIES:

Modernising Local Government; 

DETAILS (Continued Overleaf)
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